
 
 

 

TO ALL STOCK EXCHANGES  
 
 

BSE LIMITED  
NATIONAL STOCK EXCHANGE OF INDIA LIMITED  
NEW YORK STOCK EXCHANGE  
 
December 14, 2019 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub: Trading Window intimation  
 
This is to inform that the Company will close the trading window for dealing in Company’s securities 
in compliance with SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015. Accordingly, the trading 
window will be closed from December 16, 2019 till the second trading day after the dissemination of 
the audited financial results of the Company for the quarter ending December 31, 2019. The Board of 
Directors shall consider the audited financial results during their meeting to be held in January 2020.  
 
This is for your information and records. The information will also be hosted on the Company’s website, 
at www.infosys.com  
  
Yours Sincerely,  
For Infosys Limited 

 
A.G.S. Manikantha 
Company Secretary 
 

http://www.infosys.com/

